
St Peter’s Hill Surgery, Grantham, Lincolnshire 

Please either message or email our PM Catherine if you’d like to chat or have a look around. 

Catherine.dickinson1@nhs.net 

 

Salaried GP 6 – 8 Sessions per week (£10,000 per session) 

 

 

We are seeking to recruit an enthusiastic, highly motivated Salaried GP to join our friendly 

and supportive team. 

We are a large forward-thinking practice with more than 15,500 patients, based in the centre 

of Grantham. We are looking to recruit a new Salaried GP and can be flexible in terms of 

session numbers and days of working. 

We have daily coffee meetings with the GP team and PM, with toast and crumpets and a 

discussion about the previous evening telly. More importantly it’s an informal opportunity to 

meet with the team and discuss the day ahead or let off steam in a trusted and protected 

environment, and is much valued by all. We have regular practice meetings, with a structured 

meeting rota including whole staff meetings, clinical meetings, safeguarding meeting and 

protected time for training. 

We have a multidisciplinary, clinical team made up of Doctors, Paramedics, Clinical 

Pharmacists, Musculoskeletal Practitioners, Physios, a range of specialist Nurses including a 

dedicated Care Coordinator team for our housebound patients and Health Care Assistants. 

Our partners are currently involved in GP training, CCG representation and PCN working. Our 

Practice Manager also sits on the board of our local GP Federation.  We would be happy to 

support and encourage your professional development to add to our diverse and 

enthusiastic team. 

We love to teach - We are a well-respected training practice for GP trainees, nursing 

students and have recently offered placements for student paramedics. We would also 

welcome and support an interest in teaching or becoming a GP trainer alongside our current 

trainers although this is not essential. 

We are an evolving practice open to new ways of working and like to use technology to 

benefit our daily working lives.  We have taken on new IT software to improve Chronic 

Disease Prevalence, patient safety, workflow management and clinical coding and 

prescribing safety. Our aim is to work smarter using our whole practice team and available IT 

support to safely reduce unnecessary GP workload system wide. 

This is an excellent opportunity for someone who shares our commitment to delivering high 

quality patient care, and who has the interest and energy to join with us in further 

developing the Practice. 


